
June 17, 2022 

 

Professor Shuichiro Shiina 

President Elect, APASL  

Department of Gastroenterology, Juntendo University 
2-1-1, Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 113-8421 Japan 
 

 

Dear Professor Shiina, 

 

It was delighted to know that you have recently launched the Japan Academy of Tumor 

Ablation (JATA). Congratulations on this event and we all agree that Japanese doctors are 

among the pioneers for tumor ablation for several decades and had led this field. I hope that the 

academy will be the center for doctors in this field not only in Japan but also around the world.  

 

Thank you for your outstanding contribution to the field of tumor ablation. 

 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

 

 

Tawesak Tanwandee, MD. 

Professor and Chief, Division of Gastroenterology, Department of Medicine 

Faculty of Medicine Siriraj Hospital, Mahidol University, Thailand 

Steering committee member 

Asian Pacific Association for the Study of the Liver (APASL) 

 


